
From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Fw: ENO10106 Ref 20030290
Date: 17 May 2022 10:15:51

----- Forwarded message -----
From: douglas longmuir 
To: "sunnica@infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk"
<sunnica@infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: Monday, 16 May 2022, 09:50:22 BST
Subject: ENO10106 Ref 20030290

to who it concerns
as an interested party i am in favour of an extension to the timetable for this application, 
HOWEVER i am not in favour of how quickly Sunnica wish to push this through, the changes 
to their original proposal constitute a major change and i am very concerned that this is a tactic 
by sunnica to get these changes done without due consultation.
i am concerned that Sunnica did not forsee that the orignal plan for the storage/connection facilities
were 
to small, and worry that they may have missed more serious problems, and would ask that this
application
be put on hold until a new thorough investigation has been completed
Regards Douglas Longmuir
      




